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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: November 6, 2024 Committee of the Whole - Public Meeting - The Q Towers Partnership - Files OP.21.001 +

Z.21.002
Date: Friday, October 25, 2024 10:09:02 AM
Attachments: image002.png

 
From: Judy Jeffers <Judy.Jeffers@vaughan.ca> 
Sent: Friday, October 25, 2024 10:04 AM
To: Bernie Di Vona 
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: November 6, 2024 Committee of the Whole - Public Meeting - The Q Towers Partnership -
Files OP.21.001 + Z.21.002

 
Morning Bernie,
 
Thank-you for your comments.
 
Regards,
 
Judy Jeffers, RPP MCIP
Planner

905.832.8585, ext. 8645 | Judy.Jeffers@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan l Development Planning Department 
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1
vaughan.ca
                             
 
 
 

 
From: Bernie Di Vona  
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2024 3:34 PM
To: Judy Jeffers <Judy.Jeffers@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Committee of the Whole- The Q Towers Partnership

 

 
The Pine Valley Village Community Assocation supports the proposed OP Amendment
as it goes to the regional official plan policy with intensification of the corridors-
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appropriate, accessible and affordable housing to be achieved within existing infra
structure.
 
Bernie DiVona
President, Pine Valley Village Community Assocation




